
ACTIVITY NOTICE – ON BEHALF of NATIONAL GRID 

Utility Pole Installation 
 
January 25, 2018 

National Grid is proposing to install temporary utility poles in the area of Meacham Street.   

• On behalf of National Grid, we are notifying everyone that National Grid is proposing to install 
temporary utility poles in the area of Meacham Street.  These temporary poles are required to allow 
for the installation of the culvert pieces for Christmas Brook. The installation of these pieces has yet to 
be scheduled.  

• Work will be in grass areas and within the service vehicle parking area east of the Facilities Building.  
There will be times during installation that pedestrian and vehicle access will be impacted.  

• Poles are to be installed on Williams College property.  
• This work will be managed and performed by National Grid.  
• Work is scheduled to begin Thursday, February 1, 2018 and be completed with 1-2 days.  
• Further circulation of this document will be greatly appreciated. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jason Moran 
Sr. Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-4527 

Jmoran2@williams.edu 


